
                           Wednesday, January 30, 2019 

Faculty Section 
Group B has duty this week. 

 

Please release the following: 
 

 Girls Basketball (JV/V) @ 2:15 

 Boys Basketball (F/JV) @ 2:00 

SPORTS 

Students who are interested in joining AVID next year 
must turn in their completed application to Ms. Gutierrez 
in Room 212 or to any AVID teacher (Ms. Ramos, Ms. 
Kittlaus, and Ms. Castillo) by Friday, Feb. 1 no later than 
3:30 pm. Thank you very much! If you have any 
questions, see Ms. Gutierrez or any AVID teacher for more 
information.  

You can also get the application on our school's 
website, www.svdons.com  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

GSA (Gender and Sexuality Alliance) Club will have 
a special guest speaker this Thursday at lunch in room 
216. Sara Acevedo is the Secretary of the Board, & Director 
of Programs for the SGV LGBTQ Center.   

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

AP Students, AP registration has begun and all students 
are required to register online. For online registration, 
please visit our Sierra Vista High School website.  

Girls Basketball vs Workman @ Workman 
(JV) 4:30  (V) 6:00 
 

Boys Basketball vs Workman @ SVHS 
(F) 3:15  (JV) 4:30  (V) 6:00 

Hey Dons! Did you know that Sadie Hawkins is coming up 
in 2 days! Make sure to turn in your asking poster and 
guest forms. Also, thank you for wearing your camo wear. 
Tomorrow is Throwback Thursday! Wear anything that is 
1950’s attire. 

If you are interested in playing a spring sport: baseball, 
softball, boys tennis, boys volleyball, badminton, swim or 
lacrosse, please come see Mrs. Garcia in the athletics 
office, Room 102 to make sure you are cleared to play.   

Yearbook is recruiting for next year’s team!!! We need 
students who are interested in taking photos, designing, 
creative writing, or looking for a new way to get involved 
on campus.  No prior experience necessary but positive 
vibes are a must! Pick up an application from Mrs. E in 
room 509 or talk to  one of our current members. 
Applications are due February 15th.  

Seniors: Please see your counselor for the BPOSA 
Scholarship, Ramona Burnham Scholarship and the Joint 
Scholarships  

JV baseball tryouts are tomorrow Thursday January 
31st. Please report to Coach Pete at the Freshman Baseball 
Field immediately after school for tryouts.   
Please bring a glove, baseball hat, and a winning work 
ethic.  Good Luck! 

There will be a RED Cross meeting today at lunch in room 
207. We will be voting on our club shirt and talking about 
future events. 

 

http://www.svdons.com/

